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LODGE INFO 

Lodge Hours 
Sunday 

Noon to 6:00 pm 

Monday to Thursday 
 3:00 pm to 11:00 pm 

Friday  
 3:00 pm to Midnight 

 Saturday 
3:00 pm to Midnight 

 

 

Mark Your Calendar … 

 

Saturday March 16th  

 
Corned Beef Dinner 
(Smoked by Ken Engel) 

Meal Includes: 

Corned Beef, Potatoes, 

Carrots, Cabbage, Rye Bread, 

Dessert 

Purchase Advanced Tickets to 

Reserve Your Spot 

Public Welcome! 

 



 

•   
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 Lodge General Membership Meetings 

2nd Wednesday of Month @ 6:30 PM 

4th Wednesday of Month @ 6:30 PM 

New Member Orientation Meeting 

Monday January  22nd, 2024 and Monday February 26, 2024 at 6:00 PM. 

Recommended for all new members and their Sponsors.  All members are 

also welcomed to attend.  Dessert will be served.  Please RSVP to the lodge 

President or Senior Regent. 

 

 

THE MOOSE 

2023-2024 
LODGE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

President                    Jr. Past President 
Clyde Brophy      Tom Kronenburg 
720-341-9801               414-708-7716 

Vice President   Chaplain                                
Tom Giles  Dave Skrobis 
 
Administrator               Treasurer 
Kevin Pope      Rachel Oemig-Klein 
414-403-8127  414-380-2436 

1 Year Trustee  2 Year Trustee 
Barb Pilak                 Doug Szymuszkiewicz 
414-881-0650  262-751-1780   

3 Year Trustee 
Lyn Litschauer   
262-490-7908  

WISCONSIN MOOSE DISTRICT #2 
 

President  Vice President 
Nicole Springsteen Kim Schneider 
 

Secretary/Treasurer 
Ron Horner             
    

WISCONSIN MOOSE 
ASSOCIATION 

 
President  Vice President 
Larry Pratt  Margie Marsden 
 

Secretary  Treasurer 
Matt Boardman  Kellee Chwala 
 
 

Territory Manager 
Mike Rynearson 

 

THE MOOSE FRATERNITY 

An International Organization of Men and Women Dedicated to Caring for 

Young and Old, Bringing Communities Closer Together, and Celebrating Life.  

We support Mooseheart Child City & School, a 1,000-acre campus, located 40 

miles west of Chicago and care for our seniors at Moosehaven, a 70-acre 

retirement community near Jacksonville, Florida, Moose Charities and our 

Communities. 

 

 

 
The Lodge Hall is now available to book 2024 dates for your event. If you do 

not have a signed contract for your party, please contact Lyn Litschauer to do so.  

Call Lyn at 262-490-7908, please leave a message and she will return your call.  
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DISTRICT #2 MEETING 

Monday January 15, 2024 

7:00 PM 

MUSKEGO MOOSE LODGE 

Meet members from Milwaukee, 

Kenosha & Racine Lodges – make 

new friends 

Dinner along with lots of 

camaraderie will be served 

before the meeting at 6:30 PM! 

 

Happy 

Valentine’s Day 
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Administrator Message. . . 
Happy New Year!!! Hope everyone’s Christmas and New Years was a good one. I’m writing this newsletter before Christmas or New 

Years so I can’t say how mine went. 2024 looks to be a good year for the lodge. We are financially strong. Strong enough to continue 

making improvements to our lodge and even help other lodges with monetary donations. 

Please keep Tom Kronenburg in your thoughts as he is recovering from a procedure on his brain. The procedure was performed at 

Froedtert Hospital on Monday December 4th. He is doing good! However, full recovery will be weeks down the road. Hopefully he will 

be up and back at the lodge by the time this newsletter is printed. 

This past year we accomplished many improvements and upgrades at our Moose Lodge. Some are improvements and others repair 

and maintenance. It’s quite a list! 

• We got our new electronic sign and message center installed and operational. We still have to complete some landscaping 

around the sign. 

• We replaced the kitchen door with a new, stronger door and frame. 

• We repaired the kitchen floor between the walk-in cooler door and the kitchen door. 

• We added more concrete around the building helping mitigate flooding of our basement. 

• We repaired the cooler in the Pit Bar on the deck. 

• We repaired the cooler used for tap beer in the hall kitchen. 

• We replaced the old water softener with a new softener.  

• We removed the old rusted steel trap doors over the exterior stair that made it very difficult to access the basement 

beneath the hall kitchen and built a new structure over the stairway that includes a man door. Access to the basement is 

now possible with great ease. The plan is to use the basement under the hall kitchen for storing important items and 

documents that need to be kept but access to is not frequently needed. 

• We repaired a clogged drain serving the hall kitchen dishwasher and mop basin. Timing was lucky because we needed 

access to the basement under the hall kitchen to make the repair! 

We still have many improvements and upgrades in the planning for 2024. This list I’m sure will grow as the year progresses. Here is 

what we have so far. 

• Complete the landscaping around the new electronic sign and message center outside. 

• Repair and upgrade outdoor lighting around the building including horseshoe pits. 

• Install an electronic membership card access reader on the north door of the Social Quarters. It will be similar to the access 

reader in the main entrance vestibule. This will provide easier access to the Social Quarters for members parking in the 

handicap parking spots along the north side of Social Quarters. 

• We have an ongoing roof leak along the party wall separating the Social Quarters and the hall. This has been a nuisance for 

as long as I’ve been involved with the Moose and several attempts to fix it eventually failed. 

• Extend the outdoor deck off the hall to the east providing more deck space including two additional access points from 

outdoors. The single access stair on the west end of deck creates a bottle neck along the Pit Bar. A stair will be added at the 

east end of the deck expansion. The deck will also wrap around the hall to the east door of hall providing handicap access 

to the deck without having to go through the hall. 

 Here is the broken record again! We continue to need more help and cooperation from our membership. The more we can get 

membership to volunteer and help out, the better our lodge becomes. Please, if you can come out and help doing just one small thing, 

makes life easier for all the other volunteers. One of the important areas of our lodge needing help is in the kitchen. If you like kitchen 

duties, you’re the person we’re looking for! Please help with keeping our lodge clean and presentable. If you see trash or recyclables 

laying around in the building or on the ground, help out by picking it up and putting it in the trash. If you see a trash can full and are 

able, don’t be afraid to take it out to the trash dumpsters. We have additional trash can liners. Just ask a bartender. Thinking someone 

else will do it is not the answer to keeping our lodge clean and enjoyable.  

We continue to update our sponsors page in our newsletter and scrolling screen. If you are interested in sponsoring the Moose with 

your advertisement please send me the artwork and $150. Your ad will be displayed for one year. So far, we gained a few more 

sponsors and still have plenty of room for more. 

It’s an honor serving as our lodge Administrator. Have a great winter and stay warm. Until we next meet in the lodge, See ya!  

Kevin Pope, Administrator 

 



 
 

 New Member   Sponsor Name   New Member    Sponsor Name 

Theresia Barwick   Katrina Wittenberger  Maxine Learned   Laurie Kontney 

Anthony Cannestra  Michael Yokofich   Elizabeth Logan   Elaine Broadwell 

Jennifer Cannestra  Micahael Yokofich  Patric Mattek   Brant Maurer Esq 

Sherry Carlson   Andy Kratz   Steve Mrochinski   Gwen Schill 

Michael Cole   Steven Alolor   Joe Mudlaff   Brant Maurer Esq 

George Corren   Michael Minor   Jennifer Nelson   Travis Schuh 

Amy Czarnecki   Doug Knight   Dean Pelzek   Tom Kronenburg 

Bob Czarnecki   Shirley Knight   Troy Schuh   Travis Schuh 

Nicole Erenz   Shana Ashworth   Nancy Somodi   Laurie Kontney 

Jason Grochowski   Steven Alolor   Brian Yokofich   Michael Yokofich 

Ryan Healy   Dave Stevens 
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Congratulations, on becoming members of the world’s 

greatest fraternity.   

     It’s your turn to invite your friends and family to join us in 

our commitment to children, senior Moose members as well 

as our local communities.  Your membership entitles you to 

the many discounts through the Moose Benefit Program.  

When you hand your prospective member, an application also 

give them a copy of the benefits program and a copy of the 

Lodge newsletter.   

     Sponsors, PLEASE ~ when ‘talking Moose’ to your 

friends and fCamily have them include their middle initial on 

the application.  It is very helpful in avoiding duplications in 

membership files. 

     Also, please check your membership card on a regular 

basis to verify you have not fallen behind in your dues. 

 

 

 

http://muskegomoose.com/pay-dues/ or  

https://secure.mooseintl.org/QuickPay/bOB 

1057 NEWS 

 

REMINDER 

     When talking Moose and telling your candidate about the 

children at Mooseheart, the seniors at Moosehaven and our 

many community activities, be sure to have your candidate fill 

out the application in its entirety and READ and SIGN the 

application on the back.  In addition, ALL fees are to be remitted 

with the application:  

 

Lodge Candidate 

Application Fee             $20.00 

One Year’s Dues           $55.00 

Chapter Candidate 

One Year’s Dues           $15.00 

Legion 31 Candidate 

One Year’s Dues - $16.00 

 

 

 

` 

 

https://secure.mooseintl.org/QuickPay/
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwj715X4mI_YAhXI44MKHcPZAnMQjRwIBw&url=http://clipartix.com/valentines-day-clip-art-image-1148/&psig=AOvVaw3i1Pt5xMQs_0TOiUaXfB2A&ust=1513536474244105


 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MUSKEGO MOOSE RIDERS 

 2023 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 
President Greg Subel 

Vice President Ray (Roy) Wojtak 

Secretary Gina Subel 

Treasurer Mike Theys 

Sargent at Arms  John Bieringer 

Event Coordinators 

          Jill Theys 

Road Captains 

          Keith “Ignitor” Wamser 

          Tom “Cowboy Tom” Giles 

          Dave Thomka 

 

   

MEETINGS 

1ST Wednesday of Month 

6:30 PM Board of Officers 

7:00 PM Rider Meeting 

CURRENT FUNDRAISERS 

Soup-er Tuesday  

ACTIVITIES 

Highway Clean-up 

3rd Sunday of the Month 

April through October at 9:00 AM 
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Bon-Fires last  

Saturday of Month 

Excluding July & August 

 

 

Interested in joining the Moose Riders, please fill out an application.  Applications are available at the Lodge or at 

www.muskegomoose.com.   Any questions, please direct them to Gina Subel at gsubel0386@yahoo.com 

 

 
SATURDAY, FEB 17TH 

PLAY BEGINS AT 1:00 PM 

Sign-up sheet will be posted 

 

 

 

$10 / player 

Payout, to top 3 teams 

Luck of the draw partners 

 

Raffles / Music / Fun 

 

Music 

“Ramblin’ Man” Bobby Maurer 

Riders Souper Tuesday 

3rd Tuesday of the Month 
 
 

 

Runs from October to March 

$7/bowl 

Donations of soup always accepted and 

appreciated. 

Loyalty Program – Buy 5 get 6th Free 

 

 

 



pa 
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MEMBER NEWS 

Deepest Sympathy  Our condolence goes out to you if you have lost 

a loved one.  The thoughts and prayers of your Moose friends are with 

you.   

Get Well Wishes For Tricia Ryan-Tellier who has been ill.  To those 

on the downside, we hope you are up & around again soon.  Your 

Moose friends miss you and hope to see you soon. 

We Miss You!  To all Lodge and Chapter members who have been 

ill or hospitalized, we pray for your quick recovery and look forward 

to seeing you soon. 

Happy Anniversary/Happy Birthday to everyone celebrating these 

special events this month!  Check out the website for January & 

February Birthdays, the current month is also displayed at the lodge 

on the video display screens       

Please:  If you hear of a member who is ill or in the hospital let us 

know so we can visit or send a card to let them know they are missed.  

Call the Lodge. 

Notice:  If you hear of a Lodge or Chapter member who has passed 

away, please notify the Lodge Administrator or Chapter Treasurer and 

specify if a Moose Memorial Service is desired.   

Funeral lunches will no longer be provided by the lodge.  Members 

may arrange for food to be brought into the lodge. 

 

 

 

 

 

MOOSE LEGION . . . 

Moose Legion meeting is on the third Wednesday of every 

month at 6 pm.  We discuss things the Moose Legion is 

planning and what Moose Legion Int’l is asking us to help 

with. 

Your Moose Legion is looking for help on the 3rd Friday of 

the month to help with the Fish Fry.  This is how the Moose 

Legion raises money to help the Lodge, Moose Charities 

and the Graduation Pictures for our Seniors at Mooseheart 

and Christmas gifts for the boys at the Wisconsin House and 

other projects Moose or Moose Legion are planning. 

Clyde Brophy 

Moose Legion Chairman 

 

 

2024 UPCOMING EVENTS 

Jan 1st – New Year’s Day – Lodge Closed 

Jan 4th – WOTM Golden Gavel Meeting 

Jan 5th – Family Style Fish Fry 

Jan 5th – Juke Box Bingo 

Jan 12th – Fish Fry 

Jan 12th – Juke Box Bingo 

Jan 15th – District #2 Meeting – Muskego 

Jan 19th – Fish Fry 

Jan 19th – Juke Box Bingo 

Jan 20th – Moose Legion & Council of Higher Degrees Meeting-

Muskego & Christmas Party 

Jan 20th – Band Classic Rox 

Jan 22nd – New Member Orientation 

Jan 26th – Fish Fry 

Jan 26th – Juke Box Bingo 

Feb 2nd – Family Style Fish Fry 

Feb 2nd – Juke Box Bingo 

Feb 3rd – W.M.A. State 301 Tournament @ Muskego 

Feb 9th  – Fish Fry 

Feb 9th  – Juke Box Bingo 

Feb 13th – Mardi Gras - Fat Tuesday 

Feb 16th  – Fish Fry 

Feb 16th  – Juke Box Bingo 

Feb 17th – Riders Bag Tournament 

Feb 17th – Music by Ramblin Man Bobby Maurer 

Feb 23rd  – Fish Fry 

Feb 23rd – Juke Box Bingo 

Feb 26th – New Member Orientation 

Mar 2nd – Music by Sweet Bobby & Da Tommy Gunn Show 

Mar 9th – WOTM hosting Puzzle Contest 

Mar 16th – St Patrick’s Day Celebration  

Mar 16th - Music by All the Kings Men 

Mar 24th – Kid’s Easter Party 

Apr 6th & 7th – W.M.A. State Bowling Tournament @ Janesville 

Apr 13th  – Prime Rib Dinner 

Apr 13th – Muskeg by Dean Richard 

 

 

Kid’s Easter Party March 24th 
Registration form will be in the March/April Newsletter. 

With a deadline of March 17th to sign-up. 
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CHAPTER #1617 WOMEN OF THE MOOSE 

2023-2024 
BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Senior Regent               Secretary       
Tracy Manz           Pam Thrall 
414-840-0768                414-429-4460 
         
 Treasurer           Jr. Past Regent 
Cheryl Klabunde           Helen Emery     
262-337-0884           414-852-5693 

 

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Guide Rheta Bennett 

CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT 
CHAIRWOMEN 

Membership 
June Doyne 

Fraternal Activities 
Shirley Knight 

Mooseheart/Moosehaven 
Angela Buus 

Higher Degree 
Rachel Oemig-Klein 

 

SUNSHINE CHAIRMAN 

Helen Emery 

 

WOTM INTERNATIONAL OFFICERS 

Barbara J. McPherson, Grand Chancellor 

 

BOARD OF OFFICERS MEETING 

3RD Thursdays of month 

5:30 PM 

 

CHAPTER MEETING 

3RD Thursdays of month 

7:00 PM 

 

 

 

Golden Gavel Committee  

Recognized at January meeting 

The Jan 4th meeting will be in honor of Golden Gavel Recipient Helen Emery and 

her committee. 

      
Each committee is assigned a special project by International Headquarters and 
or committee is proud to be able to provide funds to assist our students with 
Physical and Occupational Therapy.  A number of our children at Mooseheart 
require short and long-term treatment in the areas of Physical and Occupational 
Therapy. Whether children arrive at Mooseheart requiring a continuation of 
services, receive a referral by our pediatrician or are recovering from an injury, 
these medical treatments are often not covered by the state’s children’s health 
care plan or, a provider within the plan is too far away from Mooseheart. To 
ensure that our kids receive quality medical care our support in this area is truly 
important! 
    

  The committee’s fundraiser was the Chapter Shirt Sale and raffle at the Lodge 

Picnic.  From the proceeds the committee will be able to make a generous 

donation to support this important need, as well as to the WOTM Scholarship & 

Maintenance Fund 

 

Mooseheart/Moosehaven Committee 

Honored at February meeting 

     The Feb 15th Chapter meeting is in honor of the Mooseheart/Moosehaven Chair 

Angela Buus and her committee.  The annual pharmacy budget for our 

Moosehaven resident’s averages $300,000 per year, over and above the amounts 

covered by Medicare and private insurance.  The cost of prescription drugs and 

over the counter medications and supplies necessary to our resident’s good 

health continues to escalate at an alarming rate.  The Women of the Moose have 

pledged to help offset this expense. 

      

The Committee’s fundraising project is Spaghetti Tuesday’s. The 

Mooseheart/Moosehaven Committee is extremely pleased to be able to donate 

funds towards the annual Moosehaven budget and once again, assist our 

Moosehaven Residents and the WOTM Scholarship & Maintenance Fund. 

 

 



 

  

Senior Regent Message 

Happy New Year to you all! Cheers to new beginnings. 

Thank you to everyone who purchased mini bottles in 

December. We sold out in ten days and we raised $2,000. 

Without the generosity of all of our Moose members none 

of this would have been possible. Thank you to all who 

donated bottles and gift cards and a great big thank you to 

our bartenders. Our bartenders are all volunteers! They are 

always there to help sell tickets, accept envelopes or 

whatever else is needed. Make sure to thank them and let 

them know how much they are appreciated. 

Thank you to everyone who donated toiletries and purses 

for our community project. They were donated to the Hope 

House in Waukesha to benefit victims of domestic violence 

and those in need. They are always grateful for any unused 

hygiene items or gently used clothing.  

In February I would like to do a bottle pull similar to what 

was done at Oktoberfest in 2022. Do you have any wine or 

“spirits” that you received for Christmas or have in your 

cabinets that you don’t want? Please consider donating 

them to this next fun game. Details will follow soon.  

Mark your calendars for Saturday, March 9th. The Women of 

the Moose will be hosting a puzzle party. Keep an eye out 

for the flyer that will contain all the details and how you can 

join in the fun.  

With a new year comes new beginnings and new board 

members. Joining a board or a committee is a great way to 

make that difference we all talk about. If you don’t like the 

process of the way something is done, don’t complain, be 

part of the change. If you want to try something new, don’t 

keep your ideas to yourself, share them. If you like an event, 

volunteer to help make it grow.  Good ideas spark great 

ideas and amazing outcomes.  

Thank you again for all your continued support and 

generosity. Thank you for the opportunity to serve our 

Lodge and the Moose organization. May God bless you all 

and keep you safe and healthy in this New Year.  

“If you want to touch the past, touch a rock. If you want to 

touch the present, touch a flower. If you want to touch the 

future, touch a life.” – Anonymous  

 
Tracy Manz 
Senior Regent  
Women of the Moose Chapter 1617 
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MEMBERSHIP!!!!!   Chapter Members: As of May 1, 2021, 

all chapter members became members of the lodge in 

addition to still being a chapter member. So, to be a 

member in good standing, the chapter members are 

required to pay the lodge dues which are $55.00 per year. 

Chapter members whose dues were current on April 30, 

2021, have been given 3 years of chapter dues at no cost. 

After the three years, chapter dues will be $15 per year. 

With the help of your annual renewal, you are helping 

provide the financial assistance necessary for the education 

and well-being of our children at Mooseheart plus the 

health and security for our seniors at Moosehaven. By 

renewing your membership, you will be making a 

difference in the quality of life for our beloved children and 

seniors. Please consider paying your dues.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Make sure to join our Facebook Page. For active Muskego 

Moose Members only.  Facebook has the most up-to-date info 

about current activities going on at the Lodge.  Info doesn’t 

always get into the newsletter. 

POC:  Julie Kronenburg  414-232-8125 
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Nominations & Election of Officers  

for the Women of the Moose 

The Chapter year runs from May 1st to April 30th. 

We start the Election of Officer’s process in January, where we 

ask our members to submit their names for consideration for 

the following offices: 

Senior Regent  

She shall preside at all Chapter meetings, preserve order, apply, 

and enforce all laws of the Women of the Moose and appoint 

certain officers, Chairmen of Chapter Committees, and the 

various special committees of the Chapter, as required by the 

Women of the Moose General Laws.  She shall be a member of 

most other Chapter committees and oversee the proper 

operation of the Chapter.  She, or the Secretary, shall sign all 

checks drawn by the Treasurer. 

Secretary 

She shall properly document the meetings of the Chapter via 

minutes of all meetings and preserve same as required.  She 

shall receive all duplicate deposit slips of the Chapter, and with 

the Senior Regent and Treasurer, be custodian of all securities 

and perform all other duties required of her by the General 

Laws of the Women of the Moose.  She, or the Senior Regent, 

shall sign all checks drawn by the Treasurer. 

In the absence of the Senior Regent and Junior Past Regent, she 

presides over meetings of the Chapter. 

Treasurer 

The Treasurer is responsible for the proper collection and 

deposit of all Chapter funds as well as the expenditure of any 

funds.  It is her responsibility to ensure that all membership 

applications and information is handled in the required manner 

as established by the International Office of the Women of the 

Moose. 

Each quarter, she shall make the computer data and supporting 

financial information available to the Financial Review 

Committee for the purpose of auditing the proper 

documentation of all receipts and expenditures. 

In the absence of the Senior Regent, Junior Past Regent and 

Secretary she presides over meetings of the Chapter. 

Then the Nominating Committee will meet two (2) times to 

discuss the candidates and review their records. 

At the February 15th meeting, the Slate of Officers will be 

announced, and the Election of Officers will take place on 

March 21st from 6:00 pm to 7:00 pm. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Juke Box Bingo Friday’s  

 

 

  
Packer Game Drink Specials – Starting at kickoff and will run 

until the end of the game - $1.00 off all pitchers, $0.50 off all 

cocktails, shots & bottle beer. 

• Food – the Lodge will provide main course of meat.  

Members are asked to bring a dish to share. 

• Door Prizes – everyone will be given a free door prize 

ticket for door prizes to be given away at half-time. 

• Packer Touchdowns – for every Packer touchdown 

the Lodge will provide a free touchdown shot.  Type of 

shot determined by the Lodge. 

• Raffles – various raffles such as 50/50’s, booze, meat, 

etc.  Come in and join in on the fun with other fellow 

members and to cheer the Packers on! 

 

The Moose Mobile App is now Live 

• The Moose Mobile App is now live on both 

Google Play and the Apple App Store.  Members 

can now download the app for free using their 

iPhones or any android phone.  The app includes 

the new electronic Moose membership card, 

your Moose membership record, the lodge 

locator, the General Laws of the Fraternity, as 

well as instant access to pay dues or sign a new 

member. 

• In the search bar, type Moose Membership 

• If you have not previously created a “My 

Membership Record” you will need to register. 

• If you experienced problems logging in, please try 

again as Moose International has worked on it. 
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2024 WMA State Dartball Tournament 

EKM will host on January 20, 2024 

Check-in is at 9 AM.  The tournament will 

start at 10 AM.  

 

$10.00 per player. 

Min/Max of 7 players per team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Muskego Moose Family Center will host the 

2024 Wisconsin Co-ed Soft Tip Dart Tournament on February 3rd, 2024 

Check-in will start at 8:30 AM 

Shooting Starts at 10:00 AM 

Each team must consist of 1 LOOM and 1 WOTM 

The cost is $20 per team, which is only $10 per person and of course quarter to shoot 

with!!! 

Please pre-register to James Guillaume by January 25, 2024.  Any late registrations are 

subject to a $2 late fee.  Don’t forget your Moose Membership card; they will ask for it 

at the door. 

 

 

 



 

 

Elections of Board of Directors is just around the corner 
   Each year Lodges are required to hold an election of Board of Directors for the new Moose Year.  (Moose Fiscal Year is 

May 1 – April 30). During the month of February, a Nominating Committee will be appointed by President Clyde Brophy 

to determine the slate of Board of Directors for the 2024-2025 year.  Nominations will be accepted for the offices of 

President, Vice President, Chaplain, Treasurer and 3-Year Trustee.  Some of the duties of these offices are: 

   PRESIDENT:  Appoints committee chairmen, non-elected positions, presides over the Board of Directors meeting and 

Membership meetings, signs checks and reports in general, and is the leader of his Lodge. 

   VICE PRESIDENT:  Serves as acting President, when necessary, attends all meetings, assist the President in preserving 

order and decorum in the Lodge and visits members who are ill. 

   CHAPLAIN:  Serves on the Financial Review committee, attends all Lodge and Board of Directors meetings and presides 

at meeting in the absence of the President and Vice President 

   TREASURER:  Secures duplicate deposit slips made for all Lodge bank accounts, signs all properly authorized checks and 

shall assist Administrator when necessary. 

   3-YEAR TRUSTEE:  Takes inventory of Lodge merchandise for resale, examines, and approves all bills for payment, verifies 

books and safeguards equipment and assets of the Lodge and attends all meetings. 

   NOW is the time for YOU – the member – to step forward and get involved with the many things happening at YOUR 

Lodge.  The Lodge is looking for – and needs – members with a sense of pride, commitment, and time to serve.  One of 

the most rewarding tasks in the world is volunteering some time to an organization or cause.  The sense of satisfaction in 

doing something for others is the greatest feeling in the world!  Explore those feelings!  You’ll be glad you did!    

  Anyone interested in serving in one of these offices may submit his or her name to President Clyde Brophy, any Lodge 

Board of Director members or any member of the Nominating Committee.   

 Election of Directors’ date to be determined. 

 Installation of the new Directors will be held in April. 
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PRE-REGISTRATION & PAYMENT REQUIRED, BY 

FEBRUARY 23, 2024 

LIMITED TO 16 TABLES OF 4 

12:45 PM CHECK-IN TIME 

1:00 PM CONTEST STARTS 

4 PEOPLE PER TABLE/PUZZLE 

SIGN-UP A TABLE OF 4  

OR INDIVIDUALLY AND YOU WILL BE PLACED AT A 

TABLE 

COST IS $10/PER PERSON 

 
 

INCLUDES THE COST OF THE PUZZLE & LIGHT LUNCH 

CASH PRIZES WILL BE AWARDED & DETERMINED THE 

DAY OF THE EVENT 

CONTACT TRACY MANZ @ 

TRACYMANZ@YAHOO.COM OR 414-840-0768 

DROP OFF REGISTRATION & FEE WITH A BARTENDER 

FOR WOTM MAILBOX  

NET PROCEEDS FROM ENTRY FEE TO GO TO  

PITT HOPKINS RESEARCH FOUNDATION 

 

WOMEN OF THE MOOSE 

HOSTING A JIGSAW PUZZLE CONTEST 

SATURDAY MARCH 9, 2024 
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CRIBBAGE 

Tuesday Nights 

Cribbage Players are encouraged to stop by and play 

Register at 6:45 PM 

Play starts at 7:00 PM 

Play Starts October 3rd   

Event Chairman:  Cheryl Lesch & Carrie Lapow 

 

 

 

 Wednesday Wings are Back! 

Julie Kronenburg and Rachel Oemig-Klein will be 

cooking up Wing’s from 5:00-7:30 pm as a WOTM 

Higher Degree Committee fundraiser. 

If you are interested in helping cook, serving, cashiering 

or clean up.  We would appreciate the extra help.   

Contact Julie or Tom Kronenburg 

 

 

Moose Legion and Higher Council of Degree 

The members of Muskego Moose Legion 31 are excited 
to announce that they will be hosting a Moose Legion 
and Higher Council of Degree meeting/Christmas party 
on Saturday January 20, 2024, at the Moose Lodge.  The 
days schedule is as follows: 

• Moose Legion Board of Directors meeting – 9:00 
am 

• Higher Council of Degree meeting – 10:00 am 

• Moose Legion and Conferral meeting – 11:00 
am 

• Christmas Luncheon – 12:30 pm 

Music entertainment will follow at 3:00 pm in the Social 
Quarters.  All Moose Legion 31 members are invited to 
attend and enjoy the event.  All moose members can 
attend the 5:00 music entertainment. 

 

Fundraiser Tuesday’s 

$7 Dollar Fundraising Tuesday’s.  

• The 1st & 3rd Tuesday of the month will be 

Soup-er Tuesday’s.  All-You-Can Eat Soup for 

$7.00. 

• The 2nd Tuesday of the month will be 

Spaghetti Tuesday $7.00 + extras. 

• The 4th Tuesday of the month will be 

Casserole dinner for $7.00  

• If the month has a 5th Tuesday, we will be 

serving up Soup & Sandwich for $7.00. 

Loyalty Program in effect,  

buy 5 and get the 6th Free 

 

We welcome your soup donations; we have 

some excellent cooks at the Lodge. 

Serving from 5 PM to 7 pm or until the food is 

gone, so get there early. 

$7 Fundraiser Tuesday’s will run from October 

through April. 

 

The Women of the Moose present 

All-You-Can-Eat Spaghetti 

Delicious meat or plain sauce, pasta & bread 

Each month October through April 

  2nd Tuesday of the month 

 
 

$7 Tuesdays! 
Kids 12 & under $3 

Meatballs  $1.00 

2 Slices of Garlic Bread for $1.00 

Serving 5pm till 7pm 

Presented to you by Moose Volunteers 

 

Volunteers Needed:  If you would like to help in any way,  

please contact Pam Thrall 414-429-4460 or 

pthrall@wi.rr.com 

 

February 13, 2024 NO SPAGHETTI – FAT TUESDAY EVENT 

March 14, 2023 

April 11, 2023 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiAgoKl-NzPAhUFQyYKHUZcByoQjRwIBw&url=https://www.amazon.com/Mainstreet-Classics-Traditional-Wooden-Cribbage/dp/B000UVFMRU&psig=AFQjCNEApjjeA40QzsGsmN2-mbF7aTQtVA&ust=1476625061959703
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                               CONTACT KEVIN POPE, LODGE ADMINISTRATOR TO ADVERTISE HERE 414-403-8127 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MOOSE LODGE ENTRY SYSTEM 

The Lodge has put a new entry system at the main door.  If you 

have a new Moose Member Card with the QR code on the back 

or if you have the Moose Mobile App with your Moose Card on 

your cell phone, you will need to place the QR code (pointing up) 

under the bottom of the scanner, wait for the door to unlock 

(beep) and then enter.  If it does not beep, slowly lower the QR 

code away from the scanner. 

If your membership card does not have the QR Code, continue 

to slide/swipe the card.  You will hear a click and then you can 

enter the building. 

 

 

Help Needed 

We are looking for someone that is familiar 

with WordPress that can assist in setting up an 

online registration page on our website for our 

events that we host at the Moose Lodge.   

Please contact Cheryl Klabunde @ 

moosenewsletter04@gmail.com 

cgiesegh@yahoo.com 

or 262-337-0884 
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FRIDAY FISH FRY WILL BE SERVED  

 

January 5th, 12th, 19th & 26th  

February 2nd, 9th, 16th & 23rd  

 

December 2023 through March 2024 

First Friday of month will be  

Family Style Fish Fry – All you can eat! 

This is a Legion Fundraising event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

TO-BE-DETERMINE JAN 7TH 

Bears vs Packers 

 

When attending the Packer Games, 

Please bring a dish to share 
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